
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ACO London support  
 
As a lifelong citizen of London and a proud volunteer at Eldon House, I am happy to 
support ACO London’s opposition to the demolition application of 93-95 Dufferin Ave. I 
am saddened by the city’s submissive behavior in the past when dealing with 
developers. For years, developers have been allowed to chip away at not only 
significant structures, but at our history as well. 
 
As our city’s representatives, I ask that you don’t sell us out to businesses void of any 
commitment to honour London’s past, present and future. 
 
Marie Rooks 
10 Blue Ridge Place  
 


